Dear Sir/Madam

I downloaded the request re this enquiry and feel compelled to contact you

to say that there is little I can add to this inquiry at the moment and

that is the issue I wish to raise.

I am the manager of an open employment service for people with

disabilities.  Over the past 18 months, I have endeavoured to obtain

information re VET for people with disabilities and to date have not been

able to access this programme nor gain information about it

I recently downloaded information about VET and people with disabilities

from ANTA and forwarded this to our local Special Development school for

their information as they had not been involved in any consultations

regarding this programme.

I note in this information that CETP's are included and would definitely

encourage more involvement in this programme for people with disabilities

who I understand are under represented and, as a service provider having

great difficulty tapping in to this programme, can quite understand why.

I am not sure if these comments fit anywhere in your terms of reference but

would suggest that this is an area which needs to be addressed and developed.

Eileen Pica

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER:
EILEEN PICA

ACCESS EMPLOYMENT SUNRAYSIA INC.

PHONE:
03 50212 585

FAX:
03 50214 845

